

SERRA CLUB of North Peel

Supporting vocations to the priesthood and religious life in the Archdiocese of Toronto

www.serracanada.com

NorthPeelSerra@gmail.com

SERRA CLUB of North Peel Updates

NEWSLETTER VOL. 6 2020







Deacon Doug Asselstine was SCONP February 2020 guest speaker. He shared his journey from his Anglican faith to the Diaconate within the Catholic Church. Deacon Doug works full time, but shares his gifts with the St. Mary's (Brampton) RCIA and with the Seniors at Holland Christian Homes at their Eucharistic Prayer Services. With him at left picture are Dennis Buonafede and wife, Teresa, SCONP Treasurer and President, respectively. At right picture, he is with Diosie McCarthy, mother of Fr. Matt McCarthy, presently with St. Michael's Cathedral. At Deacon Doug's left are husband and wife, Peter and Louisa Lai Siu and Peter Siu.









From top right clockwise pictures, are SERRA CLUB of North Peel contingents at the Class of 2020 Ordinandi Dinner held at Pearson Convention Centre, Brampton. Each table was visited by Fr. Matt McCarthy, son of our SCONP member, Diosie McCarthy and husband, Kevin McCarthy.

Picture at left is Class of 2020 Ordinandi. At this time of writing, the COVID-19 pandemic is still raging. When Cardinal Collins was our SCONP guest speaker by online WEBEX video meeting in the evening of May 1st, he intimated that he may have to ordain the candidates for the priesthood individually, according to the health protocol presently in place. We just hope and pray to our Blessed Mother Mary and to St. Junipero Serra to intercede for us that this plague be over soon so that we have a new breed of pastors who will be able to minister to a world that is in dire need of care for the salvation of souls.